
From: BEITZEL Russell
To: DAVIS Diane
Subject: UW175 compliance filing
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 10:56:07 AM

Diane,

As per another recent email, Wayne is required to:
Provide a report to the OPUC upon completion of the project showing:
a.      Final project cost, and
b.      Completion date.

This email covers his requirement. Please use this as his compliance filing.

Thank you,
Russ
-----Original Message-----
From: waynerodgers@comcast.net <waynerodgers@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 3:03 PM
To: BEITZEL Russell <rbeitzel@puc.state.or.us>
Subject: South hills water Inc.

Hello Russ
Hillsboro Pump came out today with their vacuum truck and slurried out the three valves 6 feet down they were able
to make the valves work and freed them up we need to exercise them now continually for a few months but the
problem has been solved attached is the bill they sent me thanks so much Wayne Rodgers

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it originated outside of
PUC.***
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